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  Dear Friends of The Epiphany School Foundation,

In 1888, The Epiphany School opened its doors to the children of the Epiphany 
parish. Over 128 years later, we are proud of the tradition of excellence that 
has become the Epiphany standard. The Foundation was established in 1999 
to enrich the spiritual and educational experience of each and every child 
enrolled at the School. By supporting the Foundation, you make all the 
difference for our students. The supplemental funding we provide helps keep 
tuition at an affordable level, attracting and maintaining a diverse student 
population. Our strong academic curriculum, combined with our Catholic 
faith and values, contribute to our success in raising tomorrow’s leaders today.

We are extremely thankful to our many 
families, friends and alumni who support 
the Foundation. Due to your kindness 
and generosity over the years, Epiphany 
is now regarded as one of New York 
City’s top Catholic Schools. Through 
annual giving and special events, we raise 
approximately one million dollars each 
year for the enrichment of technology 
in our classrooms including the use of 
iPads, laptops and RealTouch Interactive 
LCD Displays. We provide funding for 
enhanced language, science, art and 
music programs. In addition, we also 
supply funding for tuition assistance for 
current students, assistant teachers in the 
lower school and supplemental funding 
for professional development. 

We need your help to continue to build upon our success, and there is no 
better time to get involved with the Foundation. We host many events 
throughout the year including our Walk & Fall Festival, Hall of Fame, Giving 
Tuesday, Christmas Car Raffl e, Spring Auction and Golf Outing. I strongly 
encourage you to participate in at least one of these activities and experience 
for yourself the difference you can make by donating your time and giving 
back to our community. 

Thank you to all of our 2015-2016 Annual Fund donors. I hope you will take 
some time to review our list of supporters who have helped fund our many 
programs and services that are not covered by tuition. All gifts to the Annual 
Fund are fully tax-deductible and are eligible to be matched by corporations. 
Please help us increase our support by inquiring if your employer has a 
Matching Gift Program. By making a gift to Epiphany, you honor the legacy 
of our faculty and staff who have infl uenced our students to become leaders 
and reach their full potential.

Thank you and I wish you a happy and healthy 2017! 

Sincerely,

Kevin G. Greaney, KM
Chairman, Board of Trustees

From the Chair  | KEVIN GREANEY

Why is the
Foundation 
so vital to 
The Epiphany
School?

Support for the Foundation fuels the 
mission of the School: to provide an 
educational environment that inspires 
academic achievement, fosters spiritual 
growth, and celebrates the individual.
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Technology

W ith the advanced technology used in 
Epiphany classrooms, teachers are able 

to incorporate media into their lessons and 
activities, and save their notes for future lessons. 
Each RealTouch Board is connected to an 
AppleTV, allowing students, teachers, and guests 
to display their work from any digital device 
to the full size screen. The success of the iPad 
Program launch in 2012 has led to a full 1:1 
iPad program for all students in grades 2–8, 
a 1:2 iPad program in 1st and 2nd grades, and 
iPad Centers in Nursery and Pre-Kindergarten. 
The iPads also allow teachers to differentiate 
instruction and personalize learning.

Environmental Center

The Environmental Center adds a key 
component to Epiphany’s science 

curriculum by giving students the opportunity 
to take control of their own learning. Through 
our hydroponic system, students view the 
cycles of nature fi rst-hand and discover how 
plants and animals rely on each other within 
their environment. With this knowledge, our 
students learn how to make the right decisions 
to best preserve the earth, including recycling 
materials, composting leftover cafeteria food 
to create nutritious soil, and exploring how 
environmental science applies to daily life.

Assistant Teaching Program

S tudents in grades K-3 have one Head 
Teacher and one Assistant Teacher in each 

classroom. The Assistant Teaching Program 
allows for a 1:12 student/faculty ratio at our 
Lower School Campus on East 22nd Street.  
Many of our Assistant Teachers are pursuing 
advanced degrees and benefi t from working 
with our students and leaders in the classroom.  

Faculty Development

Epiphany teachers further their knowledge 
of instructional methods and resources 

through ongoing professional development. 
The Foundation provide funds for this 
program, which keeps teachers up-to-date with 
emerging technology and curriculum tools 
in the classroom. Through unique learning 
platforms such as IXL and Reading A-Z, 
teachers are able to monitor each student’s 
individual needs. Our faculty recently 
received training from Google Education 
for Teachers, educating them on how to use 
Google Technology in the classrooms. Teachers 
in grades 1-8 attended a workshop with Go 
Math!, an engaging and hands-on approach to 
covering new state standards in mathematics. 
Faculty members pursuing an advanced 
degree also receive tuition assistance through 
the Professional Development Program. 

Tuition Assistance

Through the generosity of our donors, 
Epiphany offers tuition assistance to 

families in need. The School offers tuition 
assistance to newly enrolled students every 
year as well as to current families who request 
fi nancial aid.  Many Epiphany families benefi t 
from full or partial tuition assistance. 

WITS (Wellness In The Schools)

Through the implementation of the WITS 
program, Epiphany students benefi t 

from healthier lunch options in the cafeteria. 
Partnering with the Department of Education, 
Chef Gisselle and Chef Evie prepare daily 
school lunches cooked from scratch. WITS 
Labs, our in-classroom cooking classes, teach 
students how to prepare delicious, 
affordable, healthy recipes using real food. 
The WITS program is now celebrated at 
Epiphany, promoting healthy eating both 
at school and at home.

By the numbers:

452 iPads
65 MacBooks
60 ChromeBooks
34 Apple TVs
27  RealTouch Interactive Boards
7 Flat Screens 

WiFi in all classrooms 
throughout the entire school

Used in every area of study– 
often with dedicated programs

Students collaborate in real-time 
with work groups and faculty

Hardware and software 
supported at every level from

our Early Childhood Center 
through Grade 8
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Where did the funds come from... and how were they distributed.

35%    Annual Fund 
$355,294

9%    Walk & Festival
$88,539

6%    Hall of Fame
$70,950

9%    Christmas Car Raffl e
$90,800

30%    Spring Auction 
$304,390

Total Revenue
$1,030,773

7%    Golf Outing 
$75,856

3%    Outside Grants
$35,000

1%    Investment Income
$9,944

11%    Lower School 
Assistant Teaching Program

4%    Robotics 
Program

18%    Staff 
Development

5%    Power Lunch
Program

16%    Capital 
Improvements

9%    Upper School 
Math Teacher

3%   Lower School 
Science Program

21%    Laptops, iPads 
& Technology

13%    Financial Aid 
Grants

Annual Support 2015-2016

Patrons
$2,500 and over
Christiane and Chad Anderson
The Audit Family
The Barbosa Family
Jesse Diplacido
The Dowd Family
The French Family
Mrs. Clare Fulham and Family
The Bobby Fulham Epiphany 

Alumni 8th Annual Basketball 
Game Donors

Anne Duffell and James L. Hayes
Courtney and Lung Huang
Karen and John Ivanac
Ginette D. Karabees
The Kartholl Family
Kristin and Peter Madden
The Massey-Nadeau Family
Lillian and William McHugh
Christine and Michael Murray
Melissa and Patrick Plunkett
John and Natalie Reilly
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Ross
Gregory and Virginia Schmitt
Sarah and Peter Von Der Ahe

Partners
$1,000 and over
The Annunziata Family
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Antol
The Asaro Family
Kenneth Beitler and Jyunko Naito
Katherine and Michael Bettigole
Attila Boydak and Mary Fedor
Jennifer Connors and Martin Breslin
The Callan/Milian Family
Catherine Canino
Michael and Nicole Capella
John and Catherine Carter
Bart Codd and Allison Hemming
Jane Campbell and John Connor

Linda and John Fox
Christine and Con Gallagher
Kevin and Jessica Greaney
The Heidbreder Family
The Hoecherl Family
Catherine Coluzzi and 

Robert Jacob, Jr.
Vidhya and Robert Kelly
The Kim Family
Kathleen Karich and Albert Knaus
Jeff MacDonagh and 

Kendra Stensven
Caroline and Edward Maher
Jeanne R. Maher Scholarship 

Fund by Nancy K. and 
Thomas Maher ’76

The McCartin Family
Kate and Brian McMahon
The Muzaurieta Family
Donna Pylyp and David Petrie
The Family of Dylan Phillips
Joseph and Sejal Redington

Fellows 
$10,000 and over
Mrs. Dana Capuano and 

The Capuano Family on behalf 
of The James Capuano Musical 
Tribute Event Donors

Credit Suisse Americas Foundation
John P. and Constance A. Curran 

Charitable Foundation
The Labbe Family

Founders
$5,000 and over
The Banerjee Family
Carol Ann Sterling and Adam Berger
The Borrelli Family
Mr. and Mrs. Michael S. Brennan
Gregory Burke
Joanna Griner and James Cawley
Martin and Amy Curran
Pamela and Scott Felenstein
Amy Scheibe and Brian Flynn

The Contessa Family
Lynnette and William Cooke
Karen and William Cooney
Bill Crane
Rita and Robert Crotty
Deirdre M. Davis
Franciscus Diaba
Caroline and Joseph Diaco
Sandy and Bob DiChiara
Joe and Stella D’Orio
Alison Sturm ’88 and Paul Favale ’88
Sonaly Aditya and Raul Ferrer
Maureen and Christopher Flynn
Jim and Kristi Gannon
The Glover Family
Kathy and Michael Gregg
Rosemary Nurse and Kyle Harris
John R. Jakobson
The Keefe Family
Timothy and Mary Anne Leahy
Neil and Carol Mack
William Maher
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Malewich ’65
Cristina C. and Pedro Mateo
Joseph and Pamela Molinaro
Cara-Lynn and John O’Brien
Peggy and Helen O’Dea
The Payan Garcia Family
The Pezeu Family
Kevin and Susan Puchert
Lydia and Anthony Rapillo
The Reyfman Family
Mr. and Mrs. Nicholas Rodgers
Jose and Cecilia Serrano
Dean and Kirsten Theodos
Michael Tierney ’65
Kelly Farrell and Richard Toledo
Regina and Laurence Watson

Benefactors
$500 and over
Anonymous (2)

Patricia and William Barbari
The Brangan Family
Brennan Family Foundation
Kristin and Conor Campbell
Noreen Travers and Raymond Castello
The Consilvio Family
Robert E. Copps and Sharon E. Sieber
Angela Deering
Marianne and Richard Dorado
Sandra Dunn
Jane Adams and Michael Emery
The Favorule Family
Paul and Kristina Fox
The Frechette Family
Jonathan and Nisa Hsu
The Joye Family
Liz and Mark Koczan
Wayne and Elizabeth Landau ’79
Natalie Kollman and Brian Larson
Beth and Joseph Larucci
The Leary Family
The Male Family
Massimo and Sara Manna
The McAnaney Family
The Mirto Family
Christine Esteban and Ajay Munshi
The Naughton Family
The Necina Family
Anup Patel
Kristin G. Shea ’78 and Edward M. Pinter
The Rathbone Family
Crystal A. Simpson
Marie Svet
Chris and Felicia Tanoff
Eileen T. Tierney
The Francisco Walsh Family

Sponsors
$250 and over
Anonymous (1)
The Addison Family
Catie F. Brennan ’14

Matching Gifts
Check with Human Resources at your company to see if 
they have a Matching Gift Program. It can often double or 
triple your donation. Matching Gifts can go a long way in 
helping to increase your support of The Epiphany School. 

This Annual Review acknowledges donations 
made to the Annual Fund by families, alumni 
and friends in order to enhance our students’ 
education at The Epiphany School.
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and how were they distributed. A 10-year look at the Annual Fund and Special Events revenue.
	 Annual Fund

2006-07	 $365,128

2007-08	 $450,670

2008-09	 $374,824

2009-10	 $425,695

2010-11	 $429,665

2011-12	 $467,965

2012-13	 $460,571

2013-14	 $422,431

2014-15	 $403,269

2015-16	 $388,043

	 Special Events

2006-07	 $243,184

2007-08	 $311,311

2008-09	 $263,607

2009-10	 $259,842

2010-11	 $366,696

2011-12	 $396,038

2012-13	 $415,660

2013-14	 $428,254

2014-15	 $441,937

2015-16	 $411,483

	 Annual Fund	 	 Special Events
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Special Events are less expenses.

Nina and John Flicker
Michael N. Ford ’59
Michael and Diann Gillespie
Noreen and Marc Gillespie
Michael Gregg III ’18
Mike and Lauren Griffin
Erin and Michael Grillo
The Hapij Family
Kerry and William Jennings
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Jones
Keith Kelly and Patricia Walsh
Christine and Jerome Letter
Gina and Michael Liotti
Eileen Lissmann ’61
Steve and Rachel Marcell ’88
The Martynov Family
Carol and Jim McEvoy
Jim and Kanako Mirenda
Jerry and Kim Mullaney
Stephen A. and Megan Murphy
Michael P. Pettinato ’96
Michael and Nancy Reilly
Mr. and Mrs. Alexander Rodriguez
Jane Joyce and Barry Smith
Ada and Sanford Suchow
The Tracy Family
Patrick and Tanya Travers
Mr. and Mrs. Vitenko
Simone Wright
Li Hsin Wu

Others
Anonymous (1)
Lauraine Avallone
Edith M. Carlson ’63
Martina and Mary Carroll
Mary Jean & Robert Chadwick
Nancy and Joe Chillemi
Kristine Chin
The Delja Family
Connor Downey ’06
Declan Downey ’09

Kiernan Downey ’13
Thomas Dwyer ’73
Kevin and Loraine Lami
Jeff MacDonagh and  

Kendra Stensven
Regan Murphy ’99
Emilio Prieto ’12
Jonathan and  

Maureen Rozanski ’98
Mr. and Mrs. Shinya Shibata
Vincent J. Truncali ’57

Corporations/Matching Gifts
AllianceBernstein Foundation Fund
Bank of New York
Barclays Capital
Benjamin Moore & Company
BlackRock
Capital One Services LLC
Deutsche Bank Americas Foundation
Goldman Sachs
Home Box Office
New York Life Foundation
One Beacon Charitable Trust
Partner Reinsurance Co. of US
The Pfizer Foundation
SunTrust Foundation

Memorial Gifts
In Memory of James Capuano
Mrs. Dana Capuano and The 

Capuano Family on behalf of  
The James Capuano Musical  
Tribute Event Donors

*****
Catie F. Brennan ’14
Mary Jean and Robert Chadwick
Nancy and Joe Chillemi
Odulia A. Jacott

In Memory of Kevin Dunn
Blue Cross/Blue Shield of MA

In Memory of Bobby Fulham
Mrs. Clare Fulham and Family
The Bobby Fulham Epiphany Alumni 

8th Annual Basketball Game Donors

In Memory of Jeanne R. Maher
Nancy K. and Thomas Maher ’76
William Maher

Honorarium Gifts
Lauraine Avallone
Jeff MacDonagh and Kendra Stensven
In Honor of Leah Brangan’s Birthday

Brennan Family Foundation
In Honor of Erin Brennan

Jennifer Connors and Martin Breslin
In Honor of Larissa and Griffin Breslin

Deirdre M. Davis
In Honor of Lindsay Carr

Kathleen and Richard Collins
Rita and Robert Crotty
John R. Jakobson
In Honor of James L. Hayes

Kevin and Loraine Lami
In Honor of Luke Ivanac’s Birthday

Ada and Sanford Suchow
In Honor of Kelly Janis ’06

Jane Campbell and John Connor
In Honor of Alana Jones

Ginette D. Karabees
In Honor of Devon Karabees-Lamer 

Michael N. Ford ’59
In Honor of Michael Tierney ’65

Susan Gould and Patrick Brennan
Patricia Casey
Cathy and Bruce Caulfield
Catherine Cheney
Catherine Crotty
The DaSilva Family
Lena and Kishin J. Datwani
The Folan Family
The Giles Family
Scott and Lisa Gramling
Gilbert and Michelle Ines
Odulia A. Jacott
The Keighery Family
The Keller-Barsoli Family
Mr. and Mrs. Loreto Kudera
Francesco and Marianne Lagutaine
The Lam Family
The Marsh Family
Patrick and Myra McCormack
The McGrath Family
John Michals
Shane and Lisa Molloy
Tori and Stephen Mondelli
Suzanne Olson
Peter and Kate Patton
The Perrotta Family
John T. Rafferty
The Resta Family
The Sciolto Family
The Sheehan Family
The Torchia-Receniello Family
The Turetsky Family

Christina and Joe White
Alison Browne and Kwadjo Wordie

Supporters
$100 and over
Anonymous (1)
Mr. Jeffrey Acevedo
Michael Armstrong ’64
Evelyn and Michael Baran
Theresa and Robert Barclay
Teresa and David Barry ’58
Iris Beaumier ’09
Blue Cross/Blue Shield of MA
Mr. Scott Bondi
David Brady ’66
Ms. Colleen Morrissey and  

 Mr. Stephen Broer
Sherry and Kevin Brooks
Lorraine and Alannah Callan
Patrick and Kristen Carey
Lindsay and John Carr
Kathleen and Richard Collins
Aimee Creed and Renee Olivier 
Robert A. D’Agostino
Mr. and Mrs. Dingli
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Donohue
William Dunn ’80
Fernando Erismann and  

Irene Rodriguez
Dr. Michael and  

Mrs. Regina Fitzgerald ’68
David and Sharon Fleming

The 1888 Society
Leave a legacy and love The Epiphany School forever with  
a bequest. When you create or revise your estate plan,  
consider including the Foundation among your beneficiaries. 
Please call the Foundation Office for more information.
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The 7th Annual Walkathon & Fall Festival

Sunday, October 16, 2016
Chairs: Eileen Pino & Christina White / Sonaly Aditya & Agnes Teng

The Hall of Fame Induction and Cocktail Reception

Saturday, November 5, 2016 / The Yale Club
Chair: Regan Murphy ’99

The Christmas Car Raffl e

Thursday, December 15, 2016
Chair: Allison Hemming

Spring Auction

Thursday, March 16, 2017 / TriBeca Rooftop
Chairs: Jessica Annunziata & Jennifer Dowd

23rd Annual Golf Outing

Monday, May 15, 2017 / Wykagyl Country Club
Chairs: Neal Cain and Kevin Greaney

2016-17  EVENT DATES AND CHAIRS

The 6th Annual Walkathon & Fall Festival
The Epiphany School Foundation partnered with NY Catholic Charities 
once again for our 6th Annual Walk and Fall Festival. Walk Chairs, 
Yvette Rivera and Christina White, worked together with Fall Festival 
Chairs, Sonaly Aditya and Agnes Teng, to execute this special community 
event. Walkers made their way down to the Williamsburg Bridge before 
returning to the lively festivities in front of our Lower School Campus. 
The event raised over $75,000 and our Feeding Our Neighbors Food Drive 
collected enough canned goods to provide over 6,000 meals. 

The Hall of Fame Induction and Reception
The Third Annual Hall of Fame Induction and Cocktail Reception 
honored founding Epiphany School Foundation board members, Michael 
J. Tierney ’65 and Philip J. McManus, Esq., as well as Mary Jane Maher 
Higgins ’80, Epiphany School Vice-Principal and alumna. Over 250 guests 
attended the reception at The Yale Club on November 7, 2015. Alumnus 
speaker, Jake Brassil ’08, shared heartfelt words with the crowd as guests 
learned about the importance of sponsoring Epiphany students. The event, 
chaired by Kristin Shea ’78, raised over $33,000, making it the most 
successful Hall of Fame in Epiphany’s history.

The Christmas Car Raffl e
A total of 908 Mercedes-Benz Car Raffl e tickets were sold before the 
exciting drawing held during the Epiphany School Foundation Christmas 
party on December 10, 2015. The winning ticket was sold to Epiphany 
parents, Jane and Joe Castle. Joe Castle generously helps the Foundation 
every year by selling over 250 tickets at his offi ce during 
the Christmas season. We were pleased to 
see Joe’s kindness, efforts and dedication 
rewarded with a little bit of luck. The 
Foundation Board of Trustees accounted 
for 43% of sales, selling a total of 390 tickets. 

The Annual Spring Auction
The 2016 Spring Auction was a great success, netting over $213,000 
for The Epiphany School. Donations for the 2016 Special Appeal, the 
implementation of the Wellness In The Schools program, totaled over 
$100,000. Nearly 400 guests celebrated the evening at Tribeca Rooftop 
for this very special event, chaired by Jessica Annunziata and Felicia 
Tanoff. Thanks to the generosity of our parents and friends, a total 
of 285 items were donated and over 1,550 bids were placed.

The 22nd Annual Golf Outing 
Over 85 golfers came out to Wykagyl Country Club in New Rochelle, NY 
on May 16, 2016 to support the Epiphany School Foundation. The Outing, 
chaired by Kevin Greaney and John Sowarby, raised roughly $35,000 
for the Foundation, the greatest results the event 
has generated in four years. Epiphany parents, 
alumni and friends enjoyed the course as well 
as a live raffl e and auction, emceed by School 
President, Jim Hayes and parent, Peter Deering. 

Special Events 2015-2016
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The Epiphany School Foundation
Board 2016-2017

1 Kevin Greaney
Chairman
Children: Clara (Nursery), Harrison (Grade 2), 
Fiona (Grade 4) 

2 Jessica Annunziata
Children: Julia (Grade 1), Grace (Grade 3)

3 Bob Benya ’73
Alumnus

4 Paul Bowden
Children: Sydney (Grade 1)

5 Joanna Cawley
Annual Fund Chair
Children: Ava Jane (Grade 3), Liam (Grade 8)

6 Catherine Coluzzi
Children: Ann Jacob ’15

7 Franciscus Diaba
Children: Franciscus (Grade 2)

8 Drew Doscher ’83
Alumnus

9 Kim Ettin
Children: Leo (Grade 1), Harley (Grade 6), 
Emily (Grade 8)

10 Thomas Hanna
Children: Sawyer (Kindergarten), 
Parker (Grade 4)

11 Allison Hemming
Development Chair
Children: Fiona (Grade 4), Marcella (Grade 6)

12 Courtney Huang
Communications Chair
Children: Archie (Toddler Twos), 
Parker (Grade 2)

13 John Ivanac
Finance Chair
Children: Julia (Grade 2), Luke (Grade 5)

14 AJ Pino, Jr., ’82
Children: Michael (Grade 4), Angelo (Grade 6)

15 Kevin Puchert
Children: Isabel (Grade 5), Grace (Grade 8)

16 Felix Sencion
Children:  Sebastian (Grade 4), 
Silverio (Grade 6)
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Archbishop Molloy High School (2)
The Bronx High School of Science (3)
The Beacon School
The Brearley School
Convent of the Sacred Heart (2)
Dominican Academy (4)
Fordham Preparatory (5)
Grace Church School (2)
LaSalle Academy
Loyola School (5)
Manalapan High School (2)
Marymount School of New York (2)
Notre Dame High School (4) 
NYC Lab School for Collaborative Studies
St. John’s Preparatory
St. Peter’s Preparatory
St. Vincent Ferrer High School (2)
Xavier High School (6)
Xaverian High School

The Epiphany School
The Epiphany School was founded in 1888 to provide the highest quality education to the  
school-age children of the Epiphany parish. Today, the School educates approximately 560 
students, serving a diverse socio-economic population, who live in all areas of Manhattan and 
the outer boroughs. We remain committed to education of the highest quality and are guided 
by our mission: to educate the whole child spiritually, intellectually, socially, emotionally and 
physically. Fundamental to this mission is developing children with a strong moral and ethical 
character who will contribute to society in meaningful ways.

The Epiphany School Foundation
The Epiphany School Foundation was established in 1999 to raise funds for the School. 
This tax-exempt, charitable foundation was founded to enhance the children’s educational 
experience and the faculty’s teaching environment. These goals have been achieved over the 
years by funding programs that the School cannot cover through tuition alone. The Foundation 

remains dedicated to promoting growth and innovation through these programs.

234 East 22nd Street, New York, NY 10010

Top: Lower Campus at 234 East 22nd Street
Middle: Upper Campus at 141 East 28th Street
Bottom: Early Childhood Center at 152 East 29th Street 
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The list of High Schools attended by the Epiphany graduates 
refl ects a wide range of interests and overall academic excellence. 
Their intellectual curiosity and dedication to their academic work 
earned the class of 2016 over $1.4 million in scholarship 
awards. We congratulate our most recent graduates on their 
success and remind them that we will always welcome them 
back home at Epiphany.

A Proud History of Working Together!


